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Annual Report 2021-2022 

 

With the hall now fully re-opened we have seen an increase in the number of bookings.  Income 

from the hire of the hall was £1,360.00 compared with just £130.00 the year before.  We seem to be 

especially popular for children’s birthday parties! 

We have again been fortunate in securing a number of grants from both Uttlesford District Council 

and Essex County Council.  We managed to finance the installation of two new windows and three 

sets of double doors entirely from these grants. 

We now have a sound system installed in the hall comprising one fixed and one wireless microphone 

and a connection to external sound source such as i-phone, mp3 players etc.  This is a second-hand 

system procured and installed by the late Brian Miller to whom we were greatly indebted. 

We now have a regular cleaner which will ensure that the hall is kept clean and welcoming. 

 

 


